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9:00 AM Room 301-B, 3rd Fl., City HallWednesday, October 16, 2013

2014 BUDGET HEARINGS

Meeting convened: 9:11 A.M.

Murphy, Kovac, Coggs, Dudzik, HamiltonPresent 5 - 

Individuals also present:

Mark Nicolini, Budget and Management Director

Jim Carroll, Legislative Reference Bureau

Martin Matson, City Comptroller

1. 130517 Communication from the Mayor relating to the proposed 2014 budget.

Sponsors: THE CHAIR

Individuals appearing:

Bryan Rynders, Budget and Management Division

Chief Edward Flynn, Milwaukee Police Department

Joel Plant, Milwaukee Police Department

Chuck Murphy, Milwaukee Police Department - IT Section

The police department presented its PowerPoint presentation, which can be found in 

Council file 130517.

Ald. Murphy provided members with results of a survey relating to crime analysis 

personnel vs. sworn officers in other cities.  This data is attached to Council file 

130517.

The police department will provide quantitative data on response time for 9-1-1 calls 

to the Committee. 

Ald. Murphy questioned the city's cost for the Harley Davidson celebration, getting 

some funds from Harley, and Summerfest policing costs.

Ald. Hamilton questioned policing costs for taverns.  Chief Flynn said that the police 

are either responding to complaints or data showing that an establishment is the 

epicenter of complaints.  Chief Flynn is cautious about having contracts with bars to 
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provide police services, but he would consider officers contracting with business 

improvement districts.  Ald. Coggs said that the police are often at the clubs on Water 

Street, but those clubs do not come before the Licenses Committee.  Chief Flynn 

noted that there are thousands of pedestrians on Water Street and some adverse 

action has been taken on downtown establishments.  Ald. Coggs feels that police 

reports relating to patron behavior are not consistent throughout the City.  Ald. 

Hamilton thought that police districts may be handling bars differently while Ald . 

Murphy noted that there is no data on this, which would be useful.

Ald. Murphy questioned how the police department measures community 

engagement with the police and that there is a good rapport between the community 

and the police.  The Department will try to have external surveys on this done in 

2014.  Chief Flynn will provide an estimate of costs to Ald. Murphy prior to budget 

amendment day.

This Budget was  NOT ACTED ON

A motion was made by ALD. HAMILTON that this Budget be HELD TO CALL OF 

THE CHAIR.  This motion PREVAILED by the following vote:

Aye Murphy, Kovac, Coggs, Dudzik and Hamilton5 - 

No 0   

Meeting adjourned: 12:25 P.M.

Linda M. Elmer

Staff Assistant

This meeting can be viewed in its entirety through the City's Legislative Research Center 

at http://milwaukee.legistar.com/calendar.
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